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KENSINGTON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
DATE: December 18, 2024 

TO: Board of Directors 

RE: Public Safety Building Project Update 

   SUBMITTED BY: Mary Morris-Mayorga, General Manager 
 

 

Recommended Action 

For information only, no action is requested at this time. 
  
Background 

With the help of staff, firefighters, consultants…we have successfully moved into the building!!  This 
is exciting and we appreciate everyone’s patience in getting to this point.  There were many final 
minor obstacles to get past with communication systems among other things that we are relieved to 
finally have gotten through with the dedicated work of a devoted team. 
 
The firefighters are busy getting settled; however, we are coordinating with their schedule to 
organize an Open House proposed to be held on Saturday, January 18th.  We can have this as 
strictly an Open House or combined with a ribbon cutting by Board Members, if desired.  We will 
plan some public education during the event to encourage emergency preparedness. 
 
After arriving back in California, I was able to go into the office on Thursday, December 12th so will 
provide an update once I establish a specific day of the week to work in office or whether that will 
remain flexible based on needs; however, will at least coincide with meeting dates. 
 
Fiscal Impact 

An update on the project budget versus expended is included below, including change orders. 

 
 


